Winthrop Residents:
Due to the increasing number of COVID cases, the Town of Winthrop will be conducting all Town business by appointment only starting, Monday, December 28, 2020.  
Please be aware that you will need to have all necessary paperwork for your appointment.  If any paperwork is missing; you will need to reschedule.
[bookmark: _GoBack] To schedule an appointment, please call 377-7200 x 6000, Monday thru Friday, 8am to 4:30pm.




